## LIBERTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #2



## 505 N. PARK ST. LIBERTY, IL 62347-1107 SCHOOL FAX (217) 645-3241



LaNiece Primus Jr/Sr HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL Phone (217) 645-3389 Kelle Bunch SUPERINTENDENT Phone (217) 645-5000

Jody Obert ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL Phone (217)645-3481

August 8, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

We hope this letter finds you well and that you're enjoying your summer!

For our returning families, we look forward to seeing you all. For families new to Liberty, we are eager to meet you and your child. We are excitedly awaiting your return on Friday, August 19th. The first day begins at 8:00 am (regular starting time) and ends at 11:30 am (half-day dismissal time). Our dedicated staff is excited about providing an array of engaging and challenging learning experiences to all students, putting them in a confident position to be agents of positive change in the world. Liberty is a learning community committed to helping all students grow their confidence as learners and people.

## **Important Information**

- Buses will pick up and return students, keeping as close to the upcoming yearly schedule as possible.
- Monday, August 22 Friday, August 26, 2022, students will be dismissed at 2:00 pm.
- Starting Monday, August 29, 2022, we will resume our typical weekly schedule for arrival (8:00 am) and dismissal (3:05 pm).
- Wednesday Homework Lab for student-athletes will begin on August 31, 2022, from 2:00 pm 3:00 pm.

Please contact school secretaries for school registration information. All students are asked to pay their school fees before the first day of school. If payment is not possible at this time or on the first day of school, please contact the Superintendent's office by August 31, 2022, and arrangements can be made.

For those in high school who have questions about your schedule, Mr. Adams, the counselor, will be available from August 12 -14, 2022. All new students who do not have a class schedule should contact the school to prepare a schedule.

We are very excited about the new school year and look forward to working with you and helping you have a very successful school year. Please contact either principal if you have any questions or concerns.